
Hello, 

I'm writing in SUPPORT of Senate Bill 621, introduced by Sen. Girod. 

Vacation rental dwellings (VRD) are an important part of our community providing jobs and 
supporting our local businesses.  Any restrictions on VRDs will have an adverse effect on our 
communities and economy. 

I vigorously support Senate Bill 621.  Please pass it into law. 

PHILLIP E. SMITH 
Rockaway Beach, OR 
 


